
 

 

 

We are so grateful for the friends and families who gave to ABC House in honor or in 

memory of loved ones in January 2023 through June 2023. Thank you for bringing healing 

to abused and neglected children in Benton & Linn counties. If we have inadvertently 

missed you or misspelled your name, please contact the Development Office at (541) 926-

2203 or dhubele@abchouse.org. 

 

 

TRIBUTE GIFTS  
 

Donations were given In Honor of: 

 

Carissa Cousins by:    Wendy Cousins-Savage 

Erin Ferris by:    Pam Morris 

John Kollaer by:    Jedidiah and Andrea Kollaer 

Mary Moore by:    Patrick and Stephanie O’Connor 

Alice Gilmore Robinson by:  Elizabeth Brown 

Jenny Gilmore-Robinson by:  avenue2possibilities LLC 

Kori Sarrett by:    Kim Holmes 

 

 

Donations were given In Memory of: 

 

Shirley Bilyeu by:    Robert Bilyeu 

Helen Crossley by:    Margaret Larson 

Jean Daugherty by:    Jay Howard 

Dylan George by:    Charlene Giuffre 

Bob Kaplan by:    Rebecca and Barry Cousins 

Karly Sheehan by:    Penny Timmons 

Danny Stewart by:    Dani McLaren 

Gunner Winters by:    Charles and Denise Wheeler 


